
Veryan Primary  

School News 

Friday 14th September 2018 

 

 

        Clubs run from 3.15-4.00pm (with exception of football) All clubs will    

        be available to book from 4pm on Thursday 13th September at    

        www.veryan.parentseveningsystem.co.uk  Please note their system has changed  

        and you will only be required to book once for the whole range of dates. If there  

        are days when your child is unable to attend please inform the school office who  

        can amend the register.  

Monday(see pg 3) Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday(see overleaf) 

Football at Veryan 

Sports and Social 

Wheels Club Music & Movement Multi Sports Construction ‘Friday Funhouse’ 

 

Mr Peters 

Year 2-6 

 

Need:Football/PE kit, 

football boots, train-

ers & shin pads 

 

4.15 finish—please 

collect from the 

Sports and Social 

Miss Danks 

Year R & Yr1 

Need: Own bike/

scooter and helmet 

(school balance bikes 

will also be available) 

 

Miss Blayney & Mrs 

Knowles 

 

Year 2-6 

Mr Tyers 

Year 3-6 

 

Need: Full PE kit 

Miss Goodall 

Year R-6 

 

Year 6 children or-

ganise and lead su-

pervised by Mrs 

Hawkins and Mrs 

Hocking 

Need: 20p subs each 

week and max £1 

spending money for 

refreshments/

fundraising items 



Veryan Sports News 

 

 

 

Carne Class: ALL Carne Class for 

settling so well in their new rou-

tines with their new teacher. 

Pendower Class: Benjie Mitchell 

because he has shown excellent effort in his writing skills this week. 

Kiberick Class: Kayleigh Pearson for sharing great ideas in literacy. 

 

    Please return any outstanding Home School Agreements and Contact Data sheets to the school  

    office as soon as possible to ensure we have the most up to date and accurate information for your 

    child. Thank you. 

Can we also ask that Spelling Shed letters are returned. To clarify, this is an additional spelling tool to help support the children 

learn their spellings in a fun and interesting way and will not replace the usual method of spellings for your child’s class. The infor-

mation is not shared nationally, but is a way that each child can practise and their class teacher can monitor and assess, clearly 

After School Club 

The year 6 children would like to introduce their new Friday 

Club name: ‘Friday Funhouse’ 

The children have lots of exciting ideas and activities and would like 

to kick-start their first club on Friday 21st September with a wa-

ter fight! If your child would like to come along they will need: 20p 

subs, spare clothes, a towel, water pistols/balloons. There will also 

be refreshments to purchase (max £1 spending money in a marked en-

velope/purse or wallet).  

Please note: If the weather turns VERY cold plan B will be put into action! 




